
To Dr. Flick from Dr. Jacobs 

Baltimore, 
March 24, 1904. 

Dear Dr. Flick: 

I think by all means that the staff ot the Phipps Insti tute 

should be invited to the meeting on Monday. If any men in the country 

ought to be invited they surely are entitled to an invitation. I am sending 

with this mail cards to those whose names you gave me~ and~to the other mem­

bers of the staff who$e names I have not, and whom you would like to have 

present, please ask them to came without having a card from me. We are all 

looking forward to seeing you on Monday. 

Believe me 

Very sincerely yours, 

Henry Barton Jacobs, 


